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OLD LYME FIRE DEPT.
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O Lyms, CT 06371-0102
434-2424

OLD SAYBROOK FIRE DEPT.
310 Main St.
Old Saybrook, CT 06475
395-3149

WESTBROOK FIRE DEPT.
RO, Box 591
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Wastbrook, CT 08428
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GREGG SCOTT
Westbrook Fire Department
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Presidant
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MINUTES OF THE MEETING HELD IN OLD LYME OCTOBER 23, 2000

*

1)
2)
3)
4)

5)
6)
7

8)
9)

Due to the fact there was not a guorum present, It was agreed to move all business to the

next meeting in Old Saybrook on November 27, 2000 at 8 pm.

There was an informal discussion on the following topics:

Reviewed and discussed imaging cameras.

Tax abatement issue is dead in Chester.

Essex will have a 1996 Pierce Quantum arriving soon, .

Westbrook has a new Fire Safety trailer utilized for Fire Prevention training. Also look
refurbish 467 soon. ' i '

Killingworth to accept new water supply truck soon.

Chester has purchased new suburban,

Old Lyme is looking to replace their rescue truck. Also they are just getting started on
tax abatement. ’ '
Killingworth has passed their tax abatement.

Westbrook is still in the works with their tax abatement

¥

Chief Heiney has requested the Old Saybrook meeting
be held at Fireman’s Field due to construction at their
station on November 27™ at 8 pm.

Respectively submitted,

Greg Scott, secretary/treasurer
10/11/2000



